
Please oppose this bill as it is unnecessary and infringes on the rights of parents who choose a private school education not a public 
school education. Many private schools are held to high standards by the private school accreditation’s. They don’t need the state 
involved. I also think it’s horrible that this bill uses participation in OSAA activities as a dangling carrot forcing private schools to 
register or not allowing them to participate. Please vote no on this bill. 


